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Dear Parents,
Drama Festival is finally here!  Here are a few important points of information to know about our trip:

·  We’re staying on UNB campus at the Harrison House dormitory.   

· Ms Barrieau’s cell phone # is 1-506-625-3870 incase of emergency.  There are pay phones and calling cards available on campus.

· We will perform our play in the Black Box Theatre at STU at 2pm on Tuesday afternoon.  

· We will be taking in shows and workshops during the day.  There will be a social Tuesday night for the students (Our chaperones will be in attendance).  We may visit the mall Wednesday at 3pm if time permits (we plan to take the transit bus there and walk back).  We will travel together as a large group and there will always be a chaperone with your child.

· We will return between 8:30 and 9pm on Wednesday to Harkins Middle School.  We’ll give you a ring when we’re within 15 minutes of the school.
· We plan to have fun while learning this week!   

Thank you for your support during ‘crunch time’.  This production is sure to be a hit!

Ms Barrieau & Ms Tucker
